
Upcoming dates 

for your diary 

 

22nd March—Class Photo-

graphs 

23rd March—Music Concert 

23rd March—Y5 and Y6 Art 

workshops in church.   

24th March—Red Nose Day, 

dress in red. 

27th March—Y5 and Y6 trip 

to Space Centre 

27th March—Y1 and Y2   

exhibition, a.m. 

29th March—YR, Y3 and Y4 

exhibitions, a.m. 

30th March—Y5 and Y6  

exhibition, a.m. 

31st March—Last day of 

Term  

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

17th March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Wonderful to see such a lot of enthusiastic Year 1 and Year 2 pirates treasure 

hunting around the school today. Elsewhere, Reception have been busy in the   

garden planting potatoes this week, while Key Stage 2 have been starting the 

preparations for their  exhibitions. 

Could we remind you that before and after school the playground is extra busy, 

so please do not ride scooters and bikes through the playground, and take care 

with other play equipment. 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Messages or reminders from…….. 

Reception—does anyone have any empty kitchen roll tubes please? 

Year 1 and Year 2—Fantastic pirate costumes, thank you. 

Year 3—No special notices this week. 

Year 4—Please could homework be returned on Tuesdays so that new homework can be 
sent out on Wednesdays. 

Years 5 and 6— Please return trip letters as soon as possible. 

Piano Lessons, week starting Monday 27th March. 
 

For the week starting March 27th only, Years 2, 3 and 4 will have their lessons on 

Monday 27th March and Years 5 and 6 will have their lessons on Tuesday 28th 

March. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th March 

Please donate £1 and 

come dressed in red! 

 

(Please no face paint or 

colour sprayed hair) 

Reminder. 
 

Chewing gum is not allowed in 
school. 

Heckington Show Front Cover Competition 

The 150th Heckington Show on July 29th and 30th will be here before we know 

it! 

We are running the Front Cover Competition again this year and your child will 

be given a template so they can take part. 

The Heckington Show Committee is looking for a colourful front cover that: 

¶ Tells us it is the 150th show 

¶ Shows us something the children have enjoyed doing at the Show 

¶ Shows that it is fun to be at and take part in the Show. 

The closing date is Wednesday April 20th, please hand your entry into school 

by that day. 

Entry is free.  

The entries will be judged by the Heckington Show organisers and £10.00 

Book tokens will be awarded to the best entry in KS1 and KS2. The winners will 

go on the schedule cover and all the entries will be displayed in the Art and 

Craft Tent. 



PTFA News 
 

Monday 20th—Friday 24th March, Mother’s Day Pop-Up Shop. 

We will be selling wrapped Mother’s Day gifts in the Hall at first break all week. The selection of 

gifts will be on show so the children can chose which they would like to buy, then they will be given 

a wrapped gift of their choice. Each gift costs £2.50; money should be sent in a sealed envelope 

labelled with their name and year group. Please hand envelopes in to class teachers so that admin 

can be done before the shop opens. 
 

Thursday 30th March—Disco     

Rec and KS1: 6pm—7pm 

KS2: 7.15pm—8.30pm 

£2.50 per child, on the door, includes entry, a packet of sweets, a glowstick and unlimited water or 

squash. 
 

School Uniform Orders 

Order forms for school uniform are available from the office. 

Please could we have donations 

of clean and dried plastic      

bottletops, and labels that have 

the red tractor logo on for a 

Carbon Ambassadors project.  

Thank you, from the Carbon   

Ambassadors and Miss Coggins. 

 

 

 

 

The Year 5 Enterprise Group will 

be offering a biscuit decorating 

stall alongside the PTFA     

Mothers Day stall. For £1.50 you 

will receive a selection of       

biscuits, hand decorated by your 

child, in a box. Please send £1.50 

in an envelope clearly marked 

“Biscuits”. The stall will run from 

Monday to Friday at break times. 

Year 1 and Year 2 Pirate Day 


